
6th Grade Weekly Newsletter 
Week of: 9/2 - 9/5 

 
 

Language Arts 
Mrs. Clark 

 
This coming week in English class, we 
will be finishing our writing a summary 

activity, and doing peer edits of our work 
for the first time.  

 
We will also be learning more about 

characterization with the story we read 
this week, “Matt Kaizer” 

 
Finally, we will be wrapping up the week 
by reading the short story, “The Circuit” 

by Francisco Jimenez.  
 

Thank you for your support! 
  

History 
Mr. Hummill 

mhummill@rappahannockschools.us 
 
 
We have finished our first project, the 
Westward Expansion Postcard. We are 
now studying Reconstruction.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Math 
Mrs. Riggs 

 
This next week we will be continuing to 
learn about Integers. (positive & negative 
numbers.) We will begin learning how to 
add, subtract, multiply and divide 
integers! 
Please continue to discuss words that 
could represent positive, negative, and 
zero.  
  
 
Thank you for your help! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Important Announcements 
 

 
Please read for 20 minutes every day! 
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